
 

 

Friday, 16 September 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Sixth Form Meet the Tutor Evening – Thursday 22th September 4pm to 6.30pm 

I would like to invite you to our Meet the Tutor Evening, taking place on Thursday 22th 
September.  It is essential that all parents attend this evening because it provides you with 
an opportunity to meet with your child’s tutor, to discuss the support provided in Sixth Form, 
ask questions about Sixth Form policies, and to start discussing progression plans.  This is 
our opportunity to continue to build and foster a positive relationship between school and 
home, a relationship which is key to a successful journey through A levels.   

At The Emmbrook School we use an online booking system which enables you to arrange 
your appointments. The system allows you to choose your own appointment times with 
teachers. 

https://theemmbrook.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/ 

Appointments for this event will be in person in the Sixth Form study area.  You will be able 
to a book a 5-minute slot to meet your child’s tutor.  

In addition, we have an online event running from 6:30pm until 7pm, in which we will cover 
key advice around the Sixth Form journey and further key information which will not have 
been covered during the meeting the tutor event. 

To join the online event, you will need to follow the link below: 

https://tinyurl.com/YR12InformtionEvening 

If you have any questions, please contact me on the above number or by email: 

dconstable@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

Kind Regards, 

 

  

David Constable 

Head of Sixth Form 

 


